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DIVIS|ON MEMORANDUM
No. S. 2020

COMPREHENSIVE CERVICAL SCREENING -

To: Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads/OICs
Division Personnel and All others concerned

1 The Women'’s Health Advocacy headed by Dr. Ruth Castro and Dr. Rowena Medina-Mangubat
in coordination with the Schools Division of Angeles City will conduct COMPREHENSIVE CERVICAL
SCREENING ( COLPOSCOPY) on January 18, 2020 for those female teachers screened (October 18,
2019) in Angeles City National High School (ACNHS) and who were advised to undergo further evaluation
and on February 8, 2020 for those female teachers screened (November 8, 2019) in Francisco G.
Nepomuceno Memorial High School (FGNMHS) at Sacred Heart Medical Center at 8:30 am.

2 Be advised that a copy of Philhealth Member's Data Record (MDR) is required. (May be
downloaded @ www.philhealth.gov.ph)

3 School Heads are requested to support the said program by informing their teachers as regards
the program.

4, Immediate and wide dissemination of the contents of this memorandum is desired.
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